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When will the heat wave take a break?

The U.S. House of Representatives and the U.S. Senate recently released their draft
versions of the FAA Reauthorization. In these bills, AMA secured higher altitudes in
uncontrolled airspace, clarified large model airplane operations, and provided
additional protections for educational UAS operations. However, AMA’s work isn’t
done.

Does Your Club Have an AED at the Flying Field?
Automated external defibrillators (AEDs), which are easy to use, can be critical
when helping someone who is experiencing sudden cardiac arrest. Does your
club have one? Have you explored training opportunities with the American
Red Cross? There’s even a grant available to help clubs purchase this device,
courtesy of the AMA Foundation. AMA also partners with the Red Cross, which
can provide AMAmembers and AMA chartered clubs with specialized offers for
first aid, CPR, and AED training, as well as discounts for AED devices. Contact
Mark Jones Sr. at mark.jonessr@redcross.org for more details on discounts
and training.

Has Your Club Registered for National Model Aviation Day?
Many clubs have already done so, but there is still time to register! This is a
milestone year, with it being the 10th anniversary of the event to commemorate this
special day. National Model Aviation Day is a perfect opportunity to introduce local
communities to model aviation and give back through fundraisers and other charity-
related activities.



REMEMBER TO GO 10 MPH ON OUR DIRT ROAD. DUST
IS ANNOYING, BUT EXCESS SPEED CAUSES
“WASHBOARD” AND THAT IS HARD TO FIX.


